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All sessions, meetings, and 
workshops for this year’s annual 
conference will be hosted 
onboard the iconic Queen Mary.   

We’ll be exploring people’s 
connections to the ocean, and 
how our work can move 
learners to productive action. 

The Queen Mary is located just 
minutes from downtown Long 
Beach’s world-class restaurants 
and five uninterrupted miles of 
sandy beach. We look forward 
to seeing you in Long Beach! 
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